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Our Community 

How wonderful was 

Martin Luther King week?  

It felt like Springtime, when 

you see your neighbors 

outside again, but rather 

than gardening they are 

shoveling snow from 

sidewalks and stairs.  We all 

love to talk about the 

weather, and what better 

time than when Seattle shuts 

down because of it.  

Hopefully you walked the 

neighborhood and re-lived 

childhood memories with 

the sight of young ones 

sledding and making 

snowmen.  There is nothing 

like a couple of inches of 

snow on the streets to get us 

to slow down and take the 

time to enjoy the peace and 

serenity of the lake and our 

community. 

Unfortunately our 

recent peace and tranquility 

has been disturbed yet 

again, this time by the 

stabbing of one of our 

neighbors near Lakewood 

Playfield last week.  This is 

the third violent incident 

since Noah’s was robbed at 

gunpoint in December, all 

three incidents occurring in 

our quiet business 

community.   

We have also seen an 
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increase of random violence 

around the light rail stations 

and more home invasion 

robberies than ever before. 

We are coming together 

as a community to address 

this increase in crime with 

SPD.  Is this the time for us 

to praise the City for fixing 

potholes?  While 

transportation is one of 

three things that a 

government should be held 

accountable, public safety 

and education seem to 

trump transportation right 

now, and the City is failing 

us in South Seattle.  We pay 

our share of taxes and don’t 

seem to be getting our share 

of services in return. 

Please join us at a 

Public Safety Meeting on 

Monday February 6th at the 

Community Club at 7:00 

p.m., to hear why this is 

happening and maybe learn 

something about how to 

stop the crime from 

increasing.  No one wants to 

feel victimized, afraid to go 

for a walk or scared to take 

their children to a park. 

This is not a block 

watch meeting; this is a call 

to action meeting where we 

find solutions. 

I apologize that my 

New Year’s cheerleading 

article has been written in a 

somber tone instead.  Now 

more than ever do we need 

to work together, get to 

know each other, and figure 

out who doesn’t belong in 

the neighborhood.  Even on 

a suspicion, call 911.  The 

more calls that are made, 

the more attention we get. 

I hope to see you on 

Monday and thank you for 

being a concerned member 

of the community,  

Jeannie O’Brien 

 

Upcoming Events 

at the Clubhouse! 

 

Public Safety  

Meeting, Monday 

February 6, 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Home  

Energy Efficiency 

Workshop 

Tuesday  

February 21, 7:00pm 
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Out with the old, in with the old and new on our 2012 board 

      With great respect, 
gratitude and appreciation we 
say good-bye to retiring 
Treasurer Heidi Baxter and 
retiring board members Kelly 
Ott and Tom Acker.  There is 
no question the value they 
have added to our community 
club by devoting many hours 
of work toward the betterment 
of our neighborhood.  We 
hope to continue to see them 
at our events, and continuing 
to volunteer in their very 
capable capacities. 

     Our 2012 board, voted in at 
the December Annual Meeting, 
is already working hard toward 
making this year fun and 
worthwhile to our members 
and our greater community.  

Our newest addition, Bill 
―what’s another kilowatt?‖ 
Muse, joins Kathy Lynch, 
Aaron Evanson, Willie 
Gregory, Karen O’Brien, Sheri 
Richardson and me in our 
continuing journey to make the 
Lakewood Seward Park 
Community the best in the 
City.   

     If you are interested in 
serving on the board, join us 
for a business meeting and see 
if it’s the right fit for you.  We 
alternate community meetings 
with business meetings every 
third Tuesday of the month – 
check the calendar on the 
website and drop on in.  We 
love volunteers! 

Many thanks to the 

following businesses 

for helping us create  

successful events in 

2011!  

Leschi Market 

Shanty Café 

Kusak Cut Glass 

Works 

Columbia City Bakery 

Sierra Nevada Brewing 

Bob’s Quality Meats 

Caffé Vita 

PCC Natural Markets 

Selander O’Brien 

Attorneys 

Full Tilt Ice Cream 

Fisher Scones 

Pizzuto’s Italian Café 

Rainier Valley Post 

Wink Eyewear 

Andaluz 

Empire Espresso 

Pizzeria Pulcinella 

Berliner Pub 

Kimpton Hotel Group 

Zip Car 

Both Ways Café 

Flying Squirrel Pizza 

Seward Park Natural 

Health 

Salon Adidez 

Why did the Poplar trees come down in Seward Park? 

Bill Muse’s holiday decorating 

 



Page 3  FEBRUARY 2012 COMMUNITY NEWS 



Page 4  FEBRUARY 2012 COMMUNITY NEWS 

3829C S Edmunds St 

 

Phone: 206.723.8200  

3829 C S. Edmunds Street 

www.selanderobrien.com 

Personal Injury          Estate Planning            Probate 

 

Pizzuto’s 

Italian Cafe 

(206)722.6395 

5032 Wilson Ave S. 
Seward Park 
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All About Cleaning by Ozzie 
 

House cleaning - efficient & reliable 

housecleaner with excellent Mt. Baker 

references.  

Arrange weekly or bi-weekly, 

move-in or out or special occasion 

cleaning.  
 

Call Ozzie at: 206.243.9680 

Our advertisers help support the publication of  this newsletter - please consider supporting them. 

www.salkinarchitecture.com 

 

This space available! 

 

Contact lspccmanger@gmail.com 
for details 

mailto:www.lspccmanager@gmail.com


 Health and Wellness Exposition—June 19th 

Our community meeting on Tuesday, June 19th will feature our local health care professionals at an open 

house where you can meet them, learn about the services they offer and how their services might be of service 

to you.  If you are a practitioner in the community or would like to have your practitioner included, please let 

us know and we’ll save a table.  Interested in helping out?  Please contact Jeannie at lwspna@gmail.com. 
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Community News and the Community eNews are published 10 times a year.  If you’d like to subscribe to or advertise 

in the newsletter, please contact the editor,  Karen O’Brien at:  lspccmanager@gmail.com.  Advertisers are also linked to our 

website.  There are many member benefits, and we ask you to take this opportunity to explore membership and consider 

joining your community club—it belongs to you!   

Name(s):  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

$30 Family Membership       ______                $150 Mt. Rainier Membership ______             $60 Centennial Membership ______ 

Scholarship Fund Donation ______         $75 Lake Washington Membership ______             Capital Campaign Donation ______ 

                                                                                                                                                             TOTAL ENCLOSED ______ 

Your donation and dues, renewable each June, to the Lakewood Seward Park Community Club are tax deductible as defined 

by IRS Code 501c3.  We graciously accept company matching funds. Please send this form along with your check to:        

Lakewood Seward Park Community Club (LSPCC) 4916 S. Angeline Street, Seattle WA  98118.  

Don’t do snail mail?  Renew your membership online and donate using paypal!  www.lspcc.org 

mailto:lwspna@gmail.com
http://www.lspcc.org


Mark Your Calendars!   

2012 Community Events 

February 6th, 7:00 p.m. Public Safety Meeting, LSPCClubhouse 

February 9th, 6:00 p.m. CSO Reduction Meeting, Rainier Beach Library 

February 11th, 11:00 a.m. Town Hall with Mayor McGinn, Royal Esquire Club 

February 21st, 6:30 p.m. Home Energy Savings, LSPCClubhouse 

March 20th, 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting, LSPCClubhouse 

April 17th, 7:00 p.m. Community Meeting, LSPCClubhouse (Agenda TBA) 

May 12th, 6:30 p.m. Wine Tasting Party, LSPCClubhouse 

May 15th, 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting, LSPCClubhouse 

June 19th, 7:00 p.m. Community Health Expo, LSPCClubhouse 

September 18th, 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting, LSPCClubhouse 

September 29th, 6:30 p.m. Oktoberfest, LSPCClubhouse 

October 28th, 4:00 p.m. Halloween Ice Cream Social, LSPCClubhouse 

December 1st, 10:00 a.m. Holiday Gift Bazaar, LSPCClubhouse 

December 11th, 7:00 p.m. Annual Dinner Meeting, LSPCCluhbhouse 

4916 S. Angeline St., Seattle, WA 98118  

a not-for-profit 501c3 organization   

 

Community Meeting: 

Public Safety 
Monday February 6, 

7:00pm 

 

In light of recent events this 

will be a joint meeting with 

the Southeast Seattle 

Crime Prevention Council. 

South Precinct Captain Mike 

Nolan, Sgt. Ann Martin, other 

officers from the SPD’s 

South Precinct and elected 

officials have committed to 

joining us to solve the crime 

problem plaguing our area.     

Lakewood Seward Park 

Community Association 

Officers and Directors 

Jeannie O’Brien, President 

Bill Muse, Vice President 

Aaron Evanson, Treasurer 

Kathryn Lynch, Secretary 

Sheri Richardson, Director 

Karen O’Brien, Director 

Willie Gregory, Director 

Sheila Harvey, Executive Director 


